
Richard Fkynen 
5158 Brindisi Ct. i6 
Middleton, Wisconsin 53562 
December 2, 1974 

Dear Mr. Weisberg, 

Your response to my letter about the Zapruder film was amazing. 
Poorly-written for an author, its tone was one of contempt for the 
uninitiated. 

It goes on to make snide comments about the exploitation of the 
campus mentality, yet it includes promos and order forms for your 
books. 

I suggest that the next time you answer an honest inquiry you 
at least enclose it in a carpetbag. Thank you. 

Sincerely, 


